Concrete Society Winter Ball
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Many thanks to Gary Penk and all the members of the Yorkshire Region of The Concrete Society who held their Annual Winter Ball on Friday 3rd March 2023 at The Holiday Inn, Rotherham. It was attended by approx.150 people from across the industry and as part of the evening's events, they held a raffle with the proceeds going to the South Yorkshire Branch of the Motor Neurone Disease Association. Along with other efforts they raised a grand total of £2,207.
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